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DITTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE COMMUNITY CENTRE COMMITTEE HELD IN THE 
COUNCIL CHAMBER AT DITTON COMMUNITY CENTRE ON MONDAY 13th JUNE  2022. 
 
PRESENT: CLLRS Mrs J DEARDEN (Chair), M PORTER (Vice Chairman), J LOVER (Ex-

Officio), Mrs A THROSSELL, N NEWMAN, Mrs G GODDEN 
MRS SALLY CRAIG (Business Administrator) 
 

   
68.    OPENING OF MEETING 
 

The meeting opened at 7.30pm.  
 

 
69. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 

No apologies of absence were received.  
 

 
70.     DECLARATION OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS 
 

There were no declarations of Members’ interests.  
 
 
71. FINANCE 

Financial Analysis – Month 1 
 
READ and NOTED. 
 
 

72. BARS 
 
 

(a) Kilnbarn Takings  
 

READ and NOTED 
 

(b) Refurbishment 
 

It was REPORTED that the re-decoration would be starting on Monday 20th June.  

The decorators would be starting at 7.00am finishing by 3.00pm to allow the bar to 
open each afternoon. 

 
(c) Current Situation  

Nothing to report at this time. 

 
 73.    COMMUNITY CENTRE 
 
 

(a) Stage Lighting 
 
It was REPORTED that a request had been received from a hirer to install stage 
lighting that they would then hire out if anyone wished to use it.  It was AGREED 
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that the administration would make this too difficult and that upgrading the stage 
lighting should be included in the 5 year plan. 
 

(b) Five Year Plan 
 

Ideas where discussed for inclusion in a new 5 year plan. 
 

(c) Outside Toilets   
 

It was REPORTED that the outside toilets had both been recently vandalised and 
it would appear to have happened early evening.  It was AGREED that the toilets 

would be closed at 4.00pm each day.  A key would be offered to users of the 
Multisport in the evenings.  Councillors AGREED that they would like an 
announcement put in the next Gazette reporting the vandalism and the restricted 
opening times as a result. 
 
 

(d) Current Situation  
 

It was REPORTED that there were a few ceiling tiles that had been dislodged in 
the Oaken Hall.  Councillors asked for clarification on what had been agreed back 
in 2020 before deciding on further action. 
 

 
 74. QUEENS JUBILEE 2022 

 
Cllr Mrs Dearden REPORTED that the event had been a huge success with lots of 
positive feedback. 
 
It was AGREED that the committee would like the event to take place again next 
year and a date was set for 3rd June 2023.  It was suggested that due to the size of 
the event a sub-committee be formed to organise next year’s event.  Cllrs Mrs 
Dearden, Mrs Godden and Mrs Throssell agreed to be part of this subcommittee.  
 

75. CLOSURE 

 
The meeting closed at 8.10pm.   
 
 
 
 

         Chairman 
        4th July 2022 


